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“The broad nature of the definitions contained within the  
proposed Bill, along with the removal of a person’s fundamental  
rights under the Common Law are of concern. 
Amendments need to be made to the Bill as the impact upon  
LAFOs will be significant if the Act is amended in accordance with  
the Bill in its current form.” 


